
Prerequisite Information 

 

Dear admissions committee,  

 

I am currently an undergraduate student at The Evergreen State College, and I am on track to 
complete my graduation requirements in winter quarter 2025. I anticipate my official graduation 
date to be March 21st, 2025. At that time, I will have met the requirements for admission to the 
Master of Environmental Studies program. 

 

Thank you for your consideration,  

 

  

Victoria Chaplinski 

 


